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SUBJECT: Request for closure of a spill, Wire and Metal Specialties Company, 4021 South 
Kinnickinnic Avenue, St. Francis, Wisconsin. BRR-SPILL FID#241039920. 

Dear Mr. Carboni: 

At the request of your environmental consultant, Key Environmental Services, Inc., (KEY), we have 
reviewed the referenced case file closure. Based on the information presented, we are unable to close 
this case at this time, because the degree and extent of contamination has not be defined. 

Please define the contamination at this site, including determining if groundwater is impacted. If it can 
be demonstrated, based on the site investigation data, that the contamination remaining at the site has 
not and will not in the future impact groundwater, you may then again request closure. If you have any 
questions regarding this letter, you may contact me at (414) 263-8589. 

Sincet;ely, 

~/ GiO:Kee:~ 
Hydrogeologist 

c: Key Environmental Services, Inc. 
SER case file 
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